
We look forward to meeting your child soon! If you have any questions or concerns please feel 
free to call us at (585) 328-7454.  
Mrs. Boddie- Graham 
Ms. Muir 
Ms. Boehly 
Mr. Longwell 

Dear Parents and Families, 

 We are looking forward to an awesome year with you and your child. We plan on 

working closely as a parent, teacher, student team this year. We are excited to welcome you to 

our sixth grade family here at School #19. In our classroom we build relationships, families are 

respected, and children are honored. 

About our classroom 

 School #19 will again use a team model approach to learning. Each grade level is 

supported by four teachers among two classrooms. This model supports your child by enabling 

small group instruction to meet your child where they are at.  

As we prepare for the first day of school on Wednesday, September 4th these are the supplies 

we would like your child to have: 

Supplies List 

 

 1 Pack of Glue Sticks 

 3 Boxes of Pencils and Erasers 

 Headphones (To Be Kept in School) (In a Small Ziploc Bag)  

 2 Boxes of Tissues 

 1 Container of Lysol Wipes 

 4 Notebooks 

 5 Folders ( 1 Fun one for homework) 

 Scientific Calculator 

 1 Box of 2 Gallon Ziploc Bags 

 Hand Sanitizer 

 Dry Erase Markers 

 Pencil Box 

 Lined Paper 

 Multiplication and Division Flash Cards (For Home and School) 

As supplies need to be replenished we will send home a friendly reminder. 


